Northern Trans-A-Matic
125 Dominion Street
Prince George, B.C

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this letter in support of S&S Doors and More in their efforts to remain in their
current location at 1191- 15t Ave. As a valued business within our downtown core S&S brings in

customers and contributes to the local economy.

We have utilized their services and | can verify the professionalism and quality that this
company delivers. We will continue to utilize their services in the future. They have been
proven to be good neighbours and hopefully we can encourage other businesses to thrive in

downtown Prince George.

Thank you _f@?vod’r/atténtion in this matter,
/ /) 74

Shane $éllgs§§((

Owner 4






